
 

𝗬𝗼𝘂’𝗿𝗲 𝗶𝗻𝘃𝗶𝘁𝗲𝗱 𝘁𝗼 𝘁𝗵𝗲 𝗛𝗔𝗜𝗦 𝗕𝗿𝘂𝗻𝗰𝗵 𝗧𝗼𝘂𝗿! 

Register now: https://forms.gle/J6enMKuFMdMBw9TK8 

Join us for brunch at Hoi An International School and see firsthand a typical school 

morning taking place on campus. The event will be held on 𝗧𝗵𝘂𝗿𝘀𝗱𝗮𝘆, 𝗡𝗼𝘃𝗲𝗺𝗯𝗲𝗿 

𝟮𝟴𝘁𝗵, 𝗳𝗿𝗼𝗺 𝟵:𝟬𝟬 𝗔𝗠 𝘁𝗼 𝟭𝟭:𝟬𝟬 𝗔𝗠 for all prospective families who would like to know 

more about HAIS. 

Take a peek behind the scenes, explore our classrooms, and meet our leadership team. It's 

the perfect opportunity to see what makes HAIS so special! 

Limited space available. 

For more details, please visit https://haisbrunch.com/en 
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